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At the end of April national correspondents from 16 European countries met together at a 
chateau in Klingenthal, Alsace, to discuss areas of current interest and concern for 
church/school relationships in their countries. The Consultation was called by the Inter-
European Commission on Church and School (ICCS) with the aim of identifying issues and 
challenges for ICCS to work on during the next period of its activity.  

Dr Tania ap Sion, Director of the St Mary’s Centre, participated in the event as Correspondent 
for Wales and Secretary to ICCS.  
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The preliminary report from the meeting may be downloaded from the ICCS website: 

http://www.iccsweb.org/ 

The Inter-European Commission on Church and School (ICCS) is active in the field of church 
and school and focuses on topics such as religious education, multicultural and multi-religious 
learning, norms and values education, ecumenical learning, education in Europe and the 
position of religion in the European education policy. Since 1986 ICCS, as a Non-
Governmental Organisation (NGO), has had consultative status at the Council of Europe, 
and participates in the education group of the NGO Liaison Committee of the Council. 

 


